
From: Pinar Cevik [mailto:dt_pinarcevik@yahoo.com]  

Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2016 8:07 PM 

To: Dental Science 

Subject: Re: Research 

  

Dear Editorial Assistant,  

  

Thank you for your e-mail. It is a pleasure to say that I can submit a manuscript which is an in vitro study 

about the shear bond strength between porcelain system and orthodontic brackets after porcelain surface 

treatments.   

  

I am also writing to ask some information and express regret for the delay regarding payment of 

publication fee of my previous manuscript. I had sent e-mails to the journal; however, I could not get a 

response regarding the publication fee.  

  

Previous emails from the editorial assistants indicated that I could get a huge discount on the publication 

fee for the published manuscript. However, I had got an invitation letter from JBR to submit an article for 

this journal before. So, I am still waiting for Editorial Office to provide a full waiver for the previous 

manuscript. As I mentioned before, I had not been informed about any publication fee for the published 

manuscripts before I submitted my manuscript to the system. Because I did not to pay a publication 

charge for a manuscript in a journal which is not indexed in PubMed.  

  

Moreover, I hold a position of an Editor for two international journals, EC Dental Science and Journal of 

Case Reports and Images in Dentistry. In this regard, I can understand the journal's general policy; 

however, I would really appreciate it if you could assist me with this issue. Moreover, I would like to join 

the editorial board of the JBR Inter Disciplinary Medicine and Dental Science and help if the journal still 

accepts editorial board member.  

  

Thank you,    

  

Dr. Pinar Cevik, Ph.D., DDS 

Assistant Professor, 

Gazi University Faculty of Dentistry 

Department of Prosthodontics 
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